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dRINKING WITH THE BIG BOYS 
-How a non-profit wine company is competing through a partnership with the crowd- 

Toronto, ON, __/__/12 — Unlike the big wine companies, The Little Grape That Could doesn’t have a big sales team.  In fact, TLGTC doesn’t even have a single dedicated salesperson.  But that hasn’t stopped this little non-profit wine company, however, from getting onto the shelves at more than _____ LCBOs across Ontario.  How have they done it?  First, by putting out a delicious, top-rated wine.  And second, by harnessing all the volunteer and charity exuberance they can muster through social media and any other channel that works. 

Why are people so jazzed up about TLGTC?  Well, the company donates all of its net proceeds to charity.  That’s nothing new.  The twist here is that purchasers of the wine can pick which charity they want the proceeds from their bottle to go to (currently, TLGTC is partnered with 12 charities, but is adding them at a steady pace).  This means that people can help their favourite charities by spreading the word about the wine.  Indeed, the charities benefitted by TLGTC often spread the word about the wine themselves because the more wine that is sold, the more funds will be raised.  This way, instead of employing a sales team, TLGTC uses non-traditional methods to help expand its reach. 
This approach to distribution, where the crowd and the non-profit community are the engine of growth, isn’t the company’s only innovation.  For example, it’s common for TLGTC to post contact info for a store to social media, and to ask fans of the wine to reach out and ask the store owner to stock it!  In the words of company founder, Brett Preston, “When you compete with market giants like Diageo, you need to innovate.  To be honest, I wasn’t sure that we would be able to compete, even if we were creative.  Having a great product simply isn’t enough in today’s market place.”
The product is indeed great, landing in the top ten new wines in the LCBO in terms of per-store sales.  Not only has the wine been praised by professional wine critics, but also there is even evidence that the charitable mission makes the wine taste better.  In the words of Mr. Preston, “At least [t]wo studies suggest that when a person gives to charity, it not only makes them feel good, it also enhances their palette.  When you drink the Little Grape That Could, you can actually taste the ‘goodness’ in the wine.” (Studies found here: 1, 2).  

TLGTC is not a corporation looking for a marketing bump from connections to charities.  The company’s sole purpose is to raise funds for as wide an array of charities as possible.  With fresh strategies, TLGTC is doing just that.
About The Little Grape That Could
The Little Grape That Could is a non-profit company founded in Toronto by the owner of Instore Research, Brett Preston, and a wonderfully generous team of skilled individuals and companies.  Its mission is to help other non-profits raise funds through the sale of its wines, and to celebrate and honour those who touch others’ lives.  To read more, please visit:  http://thelittlegrapethatcould.com/
